TO:

TX

Mr. Denald F Fleck RO Hydrezene Cerp.

SEP 22 1969

Dear Mr. Fleck:

I can understand your exasperation about the commitment of public health officials to chlorine. As you know I beliewet there are many questions that need to be investigated far more carefully than has so far been done.

We are in fact continuing our own research on the subject, and I will certainly remember to send you a copy of our reports when they are published. Until then, I believe it is important to maintain an open and uncommitted mind.

I am obliged to say that I have similar reservations about ozone; namely that its use will have to be subjected to an equally careful scrutiny for insidious side-effects to a degree that, likewwse, has not yet been done. I do enclose a brief report that illustrates one aspect of the questions that remain to be answered.

I had written to the Chromalloy Corp. about their knowledge of this kind of biological research, and must say that their reply was most disappointing.

Yours sincerely,

Jame Feldy

Enc. Laucet 11B3 1964